
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
LAS/SAM Learning 
 
 
20 November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
SAM Learning Launch 
 

Our launch of SAM Learning to students has been really successful - watch 
the video on the link below to find out more about SAM Learning and how 
you can support your child:  
 
https://vimeo.com/563123321/88541dc772 
 
Don't forget to attend the SAM Learning drop in on 28 November,  
5.30 - 7pm in the school library. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the drop in. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
L Asher  
Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://vimeo.com/563123321/88541dc772

